
 

 

It’s another short list of players who managed to score an ace since our last newsletter. A 
total of 16 golfers from 11 St Hallett Hole-in-One participating clubs will receive a 
commemorative shirt, certificate, and a bottle of fine St Hallett wine. Congratulations 
everyone! 

 

NAME CLUB WHERE HOLE-IN-ONE WAS 
ACHIEVED 

Peter Schmidt Bermagui Country Club 
Brent Bones Blackheath Golf Club 
Oswald Antaw Blackheath Golf Club 
Neil Trillo Bonnie Doon Golf Club 
Richard Nagle Kogarah Golf Club 
Angelo Kourtis Kogarah Golf Club 
Daryl Axford Kogarah Golf Club 
Sandy McDonald Nelson Bay Golf Club 
Hugo Zhao Oatlands Golf Club 
Don Hobill Pambula Merimbula Golf Club 
Ian Franks Pambula Merimbula Golf Club 
Alf Ritchie Tanilba Bay Golf Club 
David Webb The Ridge Golf Club 
Ron Lunt Tuross Head Golf Club 
Geoff Sanders Wyong Golf Club 
Mark Rowell Wyong Golf Club 

     

We love the story of Peter Schmidt’s hole-in-one: 

“Peter was playing in a Par event and after 9 holes, he was 9 down. Feeling totally dejected, 
he told his playing partners he was only going to play 2 more holes as they were on his way 
home…and then he was quitting to go and drown his sorrows. 

He squared the 10th, and then stood up to the tee on the 11th saying it would be his last shot of 
the day. Well, it went straight into the hole! 

Needless to say, Pete was ecstatic as this was his first ace. He decided to continue his round 
and finished with a score of 11 down. This score created another momentous moment for Pete, 
as he became the first golfer at Bermagui Country Club to record a hole-in-one, and also win 
the NAGA ( members of the golfing fraternity will know what this means 😊😊 ) award on the 
same day!” 

Congratulations Pete, and thanks for the great story! 

 



 

 

NICE WORK PETE! 


